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Comments: Please stop the planned cutting down of the Telephone Gap forest.

Forests, especially mature ones are essential to saving the health of our planet.  Logging or 'thinning' forests

damages the trees that remain and destroys the intricate interdependent network of species that inhabit the

forest.

You have the science presented to you.

Do the right thing and stop this project.  It will only hasten climate change and the extinction 

of our planet.


